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Dear Member of Squirrel Run and Village Links Golf Clubs: 

 

Can you believe it’s already time to start thinking about next season? Our aim in 2019 is 

to continue improving events, league play and food/beverage. Squirrel Run will open 

from March 1st (weather permitting) until December 29th. Village Links will open April 1st 

(weather permitting) until October 27th. 

 

The popular early pay option for golf memberships is back. A $200 discount per 

membership will be applied to your membership renewal application if payments are 

received by April 1, 2019. For your convenience we have also made a pdf version of the 

form, which can be downloaded (www.golfatsquirrelrun.com), printed and signed then 

mailed with your payment. 

 

Your renewal application for the 2019 golf season contains no changes in price for the 

dues fees for next season. Your support is an integral part of our ability to offer you the 

best golf value year after year. 

 

A preliminary calendar of events for next year can be found online. The 2019 season is 

our 27th anniversary of the founding of the club. 

 

Thank you for being a member of our clubs. The entire staff wishes you and your family 

a Happy and safe Holiday season. Best wishes for 2019. 

 

 

Sincerely,       David L. Moore                                 Charlie Caranci 

                  PGA Head Golf Professional                       Owner 

 

http://www.golfatsquirrelrun.com/

